
 
 

 

 

Dear Sir / Madam 
 

Commercial Waste Collection Service - Christmas 2024 
 
We are writing to inform you of the necessary changes to your Trade Waste 
collections during the Christmas period. 

 

 

General waste & recycling collections due week commencing Monday 23/12/24 
- Please present your bins for 6am Monday 23/12/24 and leave out until we 
have got to you by close of play Friday 27/12/24. 
 
 
General waste & recycling collections due week commencing Monday 30/12/24 

- Please present your bins for 6am Monday 30/12/24 and leave out until we 

have got to you by close of play Friday 3/1/25. 

 

 

**Please leave any bins out if they are not done on the exact day and we will 
get to you asap.** 
 

 

Please ensure that suitable access is available on the day(s) of collection. 
 
If suitable access is not available, the council will not be able to collect your 
waste and may levy a further charge, if asked to return to collect it. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding this letter please contact Cathy Elsby 
(Commercial Waste Officer) on 01298 28400 ext 4419 or by email to 
cathy.elsby@highpeak.gov.uk 
 

Yours Sincerely                                                          
 

 
Cathy Elsby 
Commercial Waste Officer 
High Peak Borough Council 
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